



To all Parents/Carers of pupils in Years 5 and 6 (2018/19) attending Shoreham and Southwick Primary Schools

Shoreham Academy Open Evening
Thursday 20th September 2018 from 6pm until 8.30pm

Presentations in the Main Hall at 6.30pm and 7.15pm by Mr Jim Coupe, Shoreham Academy Principal

Presentations will last approximately 30 minutes
We estimate that you will need about 1 hour to tour the Academy
Refreshments will be available for the evening. Please plan your tour to fit
around the presentations

- ALSO -Shoreham Academy Open Mornings at 9.00 am on:

Monday 24th September 2018
Tuesday 2nd October 2018
Wednesday 10th October 2018
Thursday 18th October 2018

Attend with your children if possible

To book your place for an open morning please contact: vicki.pearson@shoreham-academy.org

(NO BOOKING REQUIRED FOR THE OPEN EVENING)

We look forward to meeting you all

Kingston Lane, Shoreham-by-Sea, West Sussex, BN43 6YT, 01273 274100 enquiries@shoreham-academy.org www.shoreham-academy.org